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On April 25, PWR/Bahamas paid a visit to Commissioner, Ellison Greenslade of the Royal
Bahamas Police Force, on the occasion of the visit of United Nations Security officials to The
Bahamas.

  

  

Standing: Centre – Commissioner Greenslade, to his right – Dr. Gerry Eijkemans, PWR;
to her right – Mr. Michael McNulty, United Nations Designated Security Officer and to
Commissioner Greenslade’s left – Mr. Lincoln Campbell, Administrator, UNDP-Jamaica. 
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